THE BULLETIN BOARD

PUBLISHED MONTHLY BY THE MASONIC SERVICE BUREAU OF LOS ANGELES ♦ MARCH 2017

OUR NEXT BUREAU EVENT

Sunday, APRIL 23, 2017 at the Pasadena Scottish Rite

Honoring our Masonic Youth!

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Besides our Men's Breakfast, several other special activities are planned in the Los Angeles area in March, as follows:

6th Int'l. Conference on Freemasonry

At UCLA's Grand Horizon Ballroom on March 4th 8:30 AM-5:30 PM - \$30 Fee

Sponsored by the California Masonic Foundation, the UCLA History Department will present a panel of renowned Masonic scholars discussing "Freemasonry's Evolution Over Centuries and Continents 1717 - 2017".

Also hear ideas on how Masonry might change in the next 100 years!

 $\textbf{Register on-line at } \underline{\textbf{www.freemason.org}}.$

Grand Master Reception Ionic-Composite Lodge 520 on March 6th Dinner 5:00 PM - \$30.00

"Spirit of Hiram" Presentation
Pasadena Scottish Rite
on March 24th
M/M only (dues card reg'd.)



SENIOR WARDENS JOIN OUR DEPUTY GRAND MASTER



Along with enjoying a delicious sit-down Breakfast provided by the staff of the Midnight Mission (an annual "thank-you" from them for our constant support over the years), the Senior Wardens of Lodges in our Los Angeles area had the opportunity to meet and greet our Deputy Grand Master, R.W. Bruce Galloway, at the February 12th Bureau Meeting. These future heads of 15 Lodges were photographed above with distinguished guest (3rd from left, 2nd row), after being challenged to define and focus their Lodges toward a unified, special group of friends with a purpose. A successful Lodge should have a mission. Question the status quo; look for opportunities to better your members. And philanthropy is always primary!

AFFORDABLE LIVING FOR MOS MASONS

The former children's residential houses at the Covina Homes are now in process of being repurposed to provide shared housing for those senior Masonic Outreach Services (MOS) clients who need temporary affordable housing while waiting to move into the Masonic Homes. The houses are set to open later this year. This shared housing is ideal for those needing a temporary place to call home.

See You at the Annual Men's Breakfast!



Honoring the Most Worshipful John R. Heisner

Be there on Sunday, March 5th starting 8:15 AM

The Hilton Hotel at LAX Los Angeles

This will be our 85th yearly Men's Breakfast. The Breakfast is open to all Masons, including Entered Apprentices and Fellowcrafts. Join the rest of your Southern California brethren at the largest yearly gathering of Masons other than Grand Lodge!

A major event at this Breakfast will be a special recognition of 300 Years of Masonry! - - don't miss it!





Register Now!
Irvine Marriott
Apr 28 - 30



Masonic Service Bureau of Los Angeles 16800 Devonshire St., Ste. 201, Granada Hills, CA 91344 Phone: (818) 366-3572 Fax: (818) 366-3569 E-mail: office@lamsb.org Visit us online at http://www.lamsb.org